
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Thursday, 27 July 2017 1:17 PM 

To: 'Stuart Maxwell' 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/35 - Abandonment of Employment 

 
Dear Mr Maxwell, 
 
AM2016/35 - Abandonment of Employment 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
The Commission does not intend to make any such directions.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Stuart Maxwell [mailto:smaxwell@cfmeu.org]  

Sent: Thursday, 27 July 2017 11:39 AM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2016/35 - Abandonment of Employment 

 
Dear Vice President Hatcher, 
 
In regard to AM2016/35 – Abandonment of Employment and the notice of listing for a hearing on 
14th August 2017 (due to the request of the Ai Group to make oral submissions), the CFMEU notes 
that the only party not to have made a written reply submission is the Ai Group. 
 
In order that the matter can be fully  dealt with as far as possible on the day of the hearing, it is 
requested that directions be issued for the AIG to provide an outline of its submission in reply and a 
list of any additional authorities it seeks to rely on (i.e. authorities additional to those contained in its 
amended submission of 22nd May 2017). 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Stuart Maxwell 
Senior National Industrial Officer 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Construction & General Division, National Office 
Level 9, 215-217 Clarence St, Sydney  NSW  2000 
T:  02 8524 5800  F: 02 8524 5801   
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